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Hi Cindy,
 
Thanks for getting back to me last Friday. Attached are the field notes from our last sampling
(9/16/21). I don’t have any field notes from 11/16/21, 1/18/22, and 5/20/22 as we only checked
water levels on those dates. We also developed MW-5 and PZ-3 on 9-16-21 and those notes are
attached as well.
 
 
Ryan Nehls, E.I.T.
Civil/Environmental Engineer
 
Resource Engineering Associates, Inc.
Agricultural - Environmental
Water Resource Management
3510 Parmenter St. Suite 100
Middleton, WI 53562
Office: 608.831.5522
Fax: 608.831.6564
Cell: 920.210.0922
 
Website: www.reaeng.com
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